The Starke County Amateur Radio Club February meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on the 15th. We had 11 members and one guest.

Old business:

Report on Skywarn training by David KC8OBH that 4 members attended. And that they have new certificates for it now.

Levi said he made \$10.00 off the Tea Light sales for the Club.

New Business:

Treasurer Report was given by John W3Ml. We have \$768.90.

David, WD9U reminded everyone that the LaPorte Cabin Fever Hamfest will be on February 24th.

David KC8OBH said that he tried to talk to the EMA Director again and she still has no interest in pursuing Ham Radio involvement with the County.

He also said he would like to know who in the Club would be interested in actually participating during as emergency and drills. He was also going to get a hold of Tony about the RACES callsign as he needs to fill out a new form since the FCC changed it to ask about felonies.

Discussion center around the fact that the radio equipment located in the County's trailer was inspected and inventoried by Linda and David. And that hams would have to be ones to use it.

There was no other business.

Raffle brought in \$13.00 and Levi donated the money from the sale of Tea lights and extra batteries.

Dues were paid by a couple members. Less than half have paid their dues for 2018.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer